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ParentPay 

Did you know that on the home page of your ParentPay account, you can set up a balance alert which will 

let you know when your child's dinner money account is low? You can decide the balance threshold and 

you can choose if you are to be notified of a low balance via email or text. We do urge you to set up this    

facility, as dinner accounts should not be in debt. 

These Children Received Celebration Awards from their Teachers 

Play Equipment 

Please can we remind parents that children should not be playing on the play equipment at pick up time 

from school.  The outside area is used by our after school club children who cannot use it until everyone 

has left the school site for the day due to safeguarding reasons. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 Special Education Needs Coordinator and Inclusion Manager 

For those parents who don’t know me, my name is Mrs Rock. I am the Special Education Needs  

coordinator/Inclusion Manager here at Redhill. I have been in this post for 12yrs. I am also the lead  

professional for Emotional Health and Wellbeing. I work part time and I am non-teaching. This means I am 

available to take calls or in more normal times, meet you face to face.  

My working hours are:   

Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 9am-2:50pm.  

I also hold a ‘lunchtime telephone surgery’ for parents on Wednesdays between12-2pm. 

If you ring or email outside of these times, I can get back to you on my return.   

I am here to support all of our Redhill community, no matter how big or how small your concern about your 

child may be.  
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